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11 December 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
MUSICAL INSTRUMENT TUITION- VIOLIN  Spring Term: January- March 2020 
 
Music tuition for violin will continue from Friday 10 January. The sessions will take place during the school day. The 
following dates for violin tuition are: 
 

    Friday 10 January                         Friday 14 February Friday 27 March   
    Friday 17 January                          Friday 28 February   
    Friday 24 January                          Friday 6 March 
    Friday 31 January                          Friday 13 March 
    Friday 7 February                          Friday 20 March 
     

 
Please note that if for any reason school has to cancel a lesson, rearranged lessons or refunds will be provided as 
appropriate. The cost will be £50.00 and payment is required in full before tuition starts. The amount charged this 
term takes account of a refund for 22/11/19. 
 
 
All musical instruments are to be provided by parents and can be rented from Billy Bowman’s Music Shop, 
Cockermouth or any music shop of your choice.  
 
Please make payment on-line via www.schoolmoney.co.uk by 6 January 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs C Taylor 
Music leader 
 

 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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